
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       9 August 2022 
 
MEMORANDUM NO. FRN-22-069 
 
TO  : Deans, Directors, Head of Units 
 
SUBJECT : Free Urology Clinic on 12 August 2022  
   _______________________________________________________ 
 
 The Philippine Urological Association (PUA), in cooperation with the Office of the 
Chancellor and the UP Health Service (UPHS), will conduct a Free Urology Clinic on         
12 August 2022, Friday, from 8:00 am to 12:00 noon at the UPHS Open Area (Laurel Ave. 
cor. Apacible Street). 
 

The Free Urology Clinic is open to all UP male employees (regular, contractual, 
agency-hired) and male dependents (father, brother, husband, son). There will be a free 
forum/seminar, consultation, and Digital Rectal Exam (DRE) for prostate cancer screening 
(for eligible/qualified attendees).   
 

To maintain minimum standard health protocols, the Clinic is open to 100 attendees 
only. Interested employees/dependents may register through this link:  

 
https://tinyurl.com/PUARegForm 

 
We highly encourage participation in this event. Attendance will be on official time, 

provided that attendees will seek prior approval/permission from their respective heads/   
supervisors and no work operations will be severely affected.  
 

Thank you.  
 

  
 
       FIDEL R. NEMENZO, D.Sc. 
        Chancellor 

https://tinyurl.com/PUARegForm

